
           

Dear TOPS Friends, 

As you know by now, Franki Borowski is stepping down as Regional Director at the end of this year and I have 
been offered and accepted the position and Franki will stay on as a Coordinator. A personnel move like this can 
create a bit of confusion, but I am happy to say that I’ve been working closely with the Franki and fellow 
Coordinator Mickey Drake to make this transition as smoothly as possible.   

Both Mickey and Franki have given great insight into the areas they service and they believe that once again 
we can become a state serviced by two Coordinators who are able to devote their time and energies to 
working together with you to make TOPS great. 

Effective January 1st, Franki will be the Coordinator for Southern California.  In addition to the counties of 
Imperial, San Diego, Orange, Los Angeles, Riverside, San Bernardino, she will be serving chapters in Ventura, 
Santa Barbara, San Luis Obispo, Kern, Kings and Tulare.   

Chapters in this area will continue to send their chapter resumes and weight charts to Franki at: 
Franki Borowski 
10020 Medina Drive 
Santee CA 92071 

Also effective January 1st, Mickey Drake will add the counties of Inyo, Fresno, Mono, Madera, Merced, 
Mariposa, Stanislaus, Tuoloumne, Calaveras, San Joaquin, Almador and Alpine to her Northern California  
Area.   

Chapters added to Mickey’s area will send their chapter resumes and weight charts to Mickey at: 

Mickey Drake  
3073 Montclair Ave 
Napa, CA 94558 

I am looking forward to the wonderful things that this New Year brings and I’m looking forward to getting to 
know all the members in the state of California better.   

Please feel free to contact me at any time.  I love hearing from you! 

Because I care, 

Margie Fisher

Margie Fisher 
2725 Via Montezuma 
San Clemente, CA 92672 
(949) 481-7821 
mfisher690@cox.net 


